
Community Farm Field Trips
Now booking for Spring 2023!

Overview: The Edible Schoolyard is hosting no-cost field trips for schools at the Community Farm at

466 S Ventura Avenue in Stockton. The field trip program will offer students the opportunity to

learn about healthy foods, sustainable agriculture practices, and enjoy a day outside on a beautiful

urban farm. Students will get to try their hand at a variety of farm tasks, participate in a cooking

demonstration, and enjoy connecting with the natural environment. Field trips are available for

classes 3rd grade and up from local schools.

Field Trip Details:

● Dates are available now in March, April, and May on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays.

● The Edible Schoolyard Community Farm can host one class (up to 35 students) a day.

● The Edible Schoolyard Project will provide a cooking lesson that includes a small snack, but

students should bring their own lunches or school lunch.

● Field trip lessons are aligned to state standards. For sample lesson plans please visit our

website www.edibleschoolyard.org and see Compost Lab and Three Sisters Tacos.

Contact Information: If you would like to schedule a field trip please fill out this

interest form. To learn more, please email Chef Teacher & Education Program

Coordinator, Liesha Barnett at liesha@edibleschoolyard.org. Please let us know if

transportation costs are a barrier to participation, as we may be able to assist.

http://www.edibleschoolyard.org
https://edibleschoolyard.org/resource/compost-lab
https://edibleschoolyard.org/resource/three-sisters-tacos
https://forms.gle/vN6JajoCLnHQ1Mds7
mailto:liesha@edibleschoolyard.org

